Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: S0012-03 Dumping at Sea Technical Amendment Request - Port of Waterford Company

From: Robyn Plunkett (Housing) <Robyn.Plunkett@housing.gov.ie>

Sent: Monday 16 May 2022 11:03

To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>

Subject: S0012-03 Dumping at Sea Technical Amendment Request - Port of Waterford Company

Dear Sir/Madam,

This Department notes that a Technical Amendment application was received from Port of Waterford
Company, under Section 5(4) of the Dumping at Sea Act 1996 as amended, to their existing Permit Reg No
S0012-03.

The Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage would like to note that the increase in the
proposed area for the activity of dredging requires a relevant Foreshore Licence.

Kind Regards,

Robyn Plunkett
Foreshore Unit
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